
MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:   Mayor and City Council 

 

FROM: Mike Sauerwein, City Manager  

 

SUBJECT: Friday Update  

 

DATE:  June 14, 2024 
 

 

Public Hearings for Uses of State Shared Revenues and Adoption of 2024-25 Budget  

The City Council will be meeting on June 24, 2024 at 7:00 pm at City Hall, 400 Main Street.   

A public hearing is scheduled for the purpose of receiving public comment on the uses of State 

Shared Revenues, as well as a public hearing to discuss the budget as approved by the Budget 

Committee.  It is anticipated that after the public hearings and consideration of any public 

comments, a budget for fiscal year beginning July 1, 2024, will be adopted.    
 

Yard of the Week begins its 27th Season 

The Yard of the Week program was established in June of 1998 to recognize those within the 

community that take pride in the appearance of their yard and do their part to beautify the 

community. The program runs annually through the last full week in September. Yards will be 

selected each week from nominations received. To nominate a yard for Yard of the Week you 

can contact City Hall at 541-942-5501 or the Chamber of Commerce at 541-942-2411. 

Recipients of the Yard of the Week award will be given a credit for one month of water 

consumption and a Chamber of Commerce Gift Certificate.  

 

Yard of the Week Recipients  

707 N 10th Street was chosen for the week of June 7th and for the week of June 14th, the recipient 

was located at 1765 Harrison Ave.  Congratulations to both beautiful yards.   Be sure to call in 

your nominations so that others can be recognized.  

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

       

          June 7, 2024 Yard of the Week         June 14, 2024 Yard of the Week 

 

 

Quote of the Week:  “Some of my best memories are made in flip-flops.”  ~ Kellie Elmore 


